

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting

St Barnabas' Church Hall, October 17th 1996

Committee Members present

Heather Moore, Mark Greenwood, Delphine Nunn, Elizabeth Atkinson, Tonia Gann, Lawrence Hamilton.

Residents attending

Approximately 50 residents, all members of the Brentham Society attended the AGM.

Minutes of the 1995 AGM

Members were asked to read and verify copies of the 1995 AGM minutes.

Under matters arising, Chairwoman Heather Moore reported that several unauthorised constructions had been passed on to Ealing Councils legal department for action.

Also as a result of the Police traffic survey - traffic through the Estate was deemed not to be a problem in comparison to other areas in the Borough.

It was proposed that the 1995 AGM minutes be accepted by Dorothy Lawson and seconded by Mark Greenwood.

Chairperson's Report

Heather Moore welcomed residents. After introducing the committee, she thanked committee members past and present for their hard work in keeping the Society alive and working for the enhancement of the estate.

A vote of thanks was proposed for David Rogers and John Parsons who had stepped down from the committee during the year.

Heather outlined some of the activities organised by the committee which have become part of the tradition of Brentham and thanked all those concerned in making the varied events such a success.

Heather expressed the committee's continued concern at the number of contraventions of the planning regulations. The Society had produced a pack to welcome new residents and to alert them to the special status of Brentham. Volunteer David Humphries was thanked for all the time he spends discussing planning options with residents who consult him. Heather specifically mentioned several residents who have re-installed original features.

Heather also stated that the committee was aware of the concerns of residents about the nature, speed and volume of traffic on the estate and continues to monitor the situation.

This was Heather's final report as chairperson, she then handed over to Mark Greenwood who proposed a vote of special thanks and presented a bouquet of flowers.

Treasurer's Report

Lawrence Hamilton reported that the accounts were healthy and had been certified by Derek Buckley.

The 1994 deficit of £90 had been taken into account in the years figures.

It was proposed that the 1995 Society accounts be accepted by Pam Turner and seconded by Joan Lucas.

Election of Committee

The following residents were re-elected to the committee for the year 1996-1997.

Heather Moore

127 Fowlers Walk

Delphine Nunn

24 Woodfield Crescent

Mark Greenwood

5 Brunner Road

Tonia Gann

44 Denison Road

Elizabeth Atkinson

12 Woodfield Crescent

Lawrence Hamilton

4 Brunner Road

Julie Gibson

40 Woodfield Crescent

Garden Awards

Pam Turner had taken on the exacting task of walking round the estate and deciding on a winner for each season.

Miss E.L. Cowie

76 Brentham Way

Late winter - early spring

Mr and Mrs Mackersie

39 Brentham Way

Early summer

Mrs M. Fitzpatrick

37 Woodfield Crescent

Early autumn

Mr and Mrs Snodin

24 Brentham Way

All seasons

Winners of the rose bowl for their beautifully designed garden which looked good through the changing seasons.

A.O.B.

Sandra Philimore of 25 Meadvale Road won the questionnaire prize draw.

22:05 the meeting closed.